
Hello there,

I understand from this tweet from your council leader that the draft local plan classifies at 
least one of the borough's golf courses as suitable for housing.

I think this is an excellent move - golf is a sport which reserves a vast quantity of land for a 
tiny number of people, in a manner that is utterly indefensible at a time of housing 
shortage. Enfield currently has seven golf courses: reducing that number to four or five 
could help meet the area's housing need, without genuinely disadvantaging anybody.

Keep up the good work,

3601

https://twitter.com/joanne4enfield/status/1437153828974043144

